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I	attended	 the	dedication	of	 the	new	Veterans	Park	on	 the	grounds	of	
the	State	Capital	in	Baton	Rouge,	Louisiana.	A	section	of	the	park	will	be	
dedicated	in	honor	of	all	Gold	Star	Mothers.	

In	 January	 I	 traveled	 to	 Silver	 Springs	 for	 our	 finance	meeting.	 It	 was	
also	a	VVA	Board	of	Directors	meeting	so	I	was	also	able	to	attend	the	
committee	meetings.	

In	 February	 the	 State	 of	 Louisiana	 held	 our	Mid-Winter	 Conference.	 I	
was	asked	many	questions	at	our	AVVA	meeting	about	our	 roster	and	
conducting	 Chapter	 and	 State	 elections.	 The	 Lt.	 Governor	 Billy	
Nungesser	of	Louisiana	was	also	their	and	address	our	meeting.				

On	March	23	 I	 traveled	 to	Oklahoma	City	 to	conduct	 their	election	 for	
State	Representative.	The	new	Representative	is	Victoria	O’Rourke.	She	
has	many	good	ideas	on	how	to	help	Oklahoma	grow	and	I	believe	she	
will	do	a	great	job.	

I	also	attended	Vietnam	Veterans	welcome	home	celebration	on	March	
28.	 I	was	able	answer	questions	and	to	help	some	of	the	Veteran	who	
were	in	attendance.	
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